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WYKPSA     CIRCULAR 

VISIT TO HONG KONG OBSERVATORY 

On 8 March 2014 (Saturday), WYKPSA has organized a visit to Hong 
Kong Observatory.  

by Wah Yan College Kowloon Past Students’ Association Limited 

耶穌會教育  
 
耶穌會成員希望能在香港持續教育年輕學子。我們的夢想，是

使華仁書院成為學習、及道德與人格養成中心，幫助每位學生

發展其潛力與才能。我們望能將華仁觀點、使命、與精神，持

續分享給師生。現代社會快速變遷，新興科技帶來大量有待審

慎評估與判斷的資訊。我們在面對如此詭譎多變的環境時，將

隨時留意任何時局與潮流變化，並視需要而做出改變。因為我

們得追尋真相、公義、公平、與誠實；因為我們得成為正直之

人與社會領袖。 
 

(節錄自周守仁神父主編 “耶穌會教育論文集”中 

狄恆神父著 “香港耶穌會教育之成長與發展”) 
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Visit & Career Talk @ Hong Kong Police 
Explosive Ordnance Disposal Bureau 
 
WYKPSA will organize a visit and career talk at 
Hong Kong Police Explosive Ordnance Disposal 
Bureau (爆炸品處理課), details of which are as 
follows: 
 
Date: 15 March 2014 (Saturday) 
Time: 9:30 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 
Venue: EOD Depot, Mount Butler Road, Hong Kong 

(Participants will gather in Causeway Bay first.) 
  
Participants should be current university students or full-time students. During the visit, you will be given the 
opportunity to see the rendered safe Unexploded Ordnance from the World War II, bomb disposal robots and 
other EOD equipment. 
 
Quota is limited! For those who are interested, please send an email to wahyanpsa@gmail.com setting out (1) 
your full name as shown on your HKID, (2) your first 5 alphanumeric digits of your HKID, (3) the subject 
and university you are now studying in and (4) contact phone number. 

What’s next? 
 

First Gathering of Football Interest Group 
 
Date: 16 March 2014 (Sunday) 
Time: 6:30 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 
Venue: Happy Valley Recreation Ground, 
 11-a-side artificial turf (彷真草) 
Jerseys: Please bring your own White and/ or Black 

(dark colour) jerseys  
Fee: HK$50@ (Free for university students) 
 
For safety reason, you are required to wear shin 
pads for protective purpose. 
 
If you would like to join, please reply by sending 
an email to wykpsafig@gmail.com stating your 
name, year of graduation and telephone number.  
 

Congratulations to all singers of the Senior Boys 
Class. WYK Senior Choir is awarded a joint first 
runner-up with Queen’s College at 66th Hong Kong 
Schools Music Festival Competition! 
 
(Photo and caption extracted from Facebook page of 
Music Department, Wah Yan College, Kowloon) 

Please see how the officials of our School say about the 
Grass Football Pitch Redevelopment Project: 
 
Father Deignan 
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=x1QsOxLXk3Q&fe
ature=youtu.be 
 
Father Chow 
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3d7WVWfF-
6M&feature=youtu.be 
 
Principal Warren Chung 
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BG84F6jfUcM&fea
ture=youtu.be 


